
 
                                                                                             
 
 
Hi from the WHJSC Committee 
  
What’s happening at the Reserve?  
 
Unfortunately due to the Covid-19-we now have Restrictions for the second time at the 
Reserve and sadly with this shutdown, we now have clubs cancelling for season 2020.  
As I write this article, 31 local Governments have gone back into lockdown and this 
includes the Mitchel Shire making now 32, these hot spots are required to return to 
stage 3-stay at home restrictions until July 29th. 
  
To our community there are four reasons to follow to enter those zones, food and 
supply, care and caregiving, exercise and study or work. Our community needs to do 
the right thing in staying safe and adhere to the advised actions to reduce the risk of 
COVID-19 and if you are unwell, get tested, stay at home, do not go to public places, 
do not attend work or school, do not visit age or child care centres All bookings at the 
Community centre, Sports pavilion are cancelled until further notice. For Oval and 
Stadium information contact council, limited use restrictions apply.  
 
Once restrictions have lifted the community will be notified regarding the restarting of 
Sporting Activities, at this stage not until August.  
 
Summary advice for the Reserve: 
  
BBQs Closed  
 
Open outdoor spaces Limited-Outdoor sport facilities will be closed, except for 
facilities where people can exercise with no more than one other person (or members 
of their household) while maintaining 1.5 metres distance. Equipment should not be 
shared, and communal facilities cannot open.  
 
Outdoor fitness equipment Limited-Personal training outdoors can occur but with a 
limit of two participants plus the instructor. Equipment should not be shared, and you 
need to maintain a 1.5 metre distance.  
 
Playgrounds Closed  
 
Public toilets Open  
 
The following Sporting Clubs are back but limited, please contact those clubs for 
details:  



Tennis : no competition, social hit up only (Still waiting on Mitchell Shire to confirm) 
and limited coaching- maintain social distancing. Refer Wandong Tennis Club 
Facebook for all information. 
 
Kilmore and District Adult Riding Club and Standard Bred Riding Club -
Cancelled, Refer to thoseClubs contacts for updates. 
 
Wandong Netball Club-cancelled for season 2020 
 
Wandong Junior Football Netball Club-cancelled for Season 2020 
 
Auskick-cancelled for season 2020 
 
Mitchell Agility Dog Club-cancelled for season 2020 
 
Wandong Playgroup to commence in Term 3,August/September 
 
For further information on COVID-19 : www.mitchellshire.vic.gov.au/COVID-19  
The Victorian Government has a dedicated website www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au 
 
If residents notice anything out of the ordinary please contact the police on 000 straight 
away. It is in our community interest that we all keep our Reserve safe for all to use!!  
Stay safe and be supportive to one another.  
 
All Reserve Enquiries:  
Darlene Gunther-Secretary  
lbdavernreserve@gmail.com  
Rob Telfer  
President  
L.B.Davern Reserve Committee, 12 Dry Creek Cres, P.O. Box 303, Wandong 3758 
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